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July 25, 2017 

Document Control Desk 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
11555 Rockville Pike 
One White Flint North 
Rockville, MD 20852-2738 

ATTENTION: Mr. Michael Layton, MS 4 B34 

SUBJECT: NAC QA Program Update 

Atlanta Corporate Headquarters 
3930 East Jones Bridge Road, Suite 200 
Norcross, GA 30092 
Phone 770-44 7-1144 
www.nacintl.com 

REFERENCE: NAC International QA Program Approval for Radioactive Material Packages, Docket 
71-0018, Revision 10 

Dear Mr. Layton: 

Consistent with the QA Program approval requirements of 10 CFR Part 71 regulations (specifically 10 
CFR 71.106), NAC International (NAC) hereby formally advises that the NAC QA program document 

filed with the US NRC (last submitted in November 2004) has received no changes of any sort from that 
date. 

Although NAC maintains implementation procedures and a Quality Assurance Manual that are routinely 
revised, we have maintained full awareness of the commitments we made to the NRC as a basis for our 
10 CFR 71 QA program approval (our document QA20040145) and have made no QA manual or 

procedure changes that affect any commitment. 

We trust that the foregoing is adequate to comply with the requirements of the noted Part 71 regulation. 
However, should you desire any additional information, please let us know and we will do our best to 
comply. I can be reached at 678-328-1276 or by email at hsmith@nacintl.com. 

Sincerely, 

R. Howard Smith 

Vice President, Quality 

NAC International 
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